
16th June, 2022

Kalyan Sen Gupta) (K.Vishwanath Naik)

Sri. Sanjiv Chadha
Managing Director & Chief Executive Officer,
Bank of Baroda
BCC, Mumbai.

Dear Sir,

We are a coordination committee comprising of and representing  retirees of Bank of Baroda, under 

our  national organization AIBRF, from all cadres i.e  from former Top  Executives to Messengers. We 

are the largest body of Retirees of the Bank of Baroda. Our members are the builders of Bank of 

Baroda, e.Dena Bank and e.Vijaya Bank, having given their best to these institutions, building it brick 

by brick in the difficult days of the past. Our institution has been  served , nourished and was brought to 

this level on account of the dedicated and disciplined services of these retirees, ably guided by the  

Heads of these institutions over decades and decades. We, as a combined organization of former  

employees of the Bank are always committed to the growth and welfare of this great institution.

We congratulate you for all your far sighted plans and programmes to make our institution the topmost 

in the industry and we as elders of the present generation of employees of the Bank, extend all our 

support and good wishes to you  in your endeavors.

We heartily thank you once again for very generous  and positive actions like substantial increase in 

Medical Subsidy, online booking facility of holiday homes to ex employees, etc. Understanding your 

attitude in these matters , we look forward for more such gestures towards ex employees of the Bank in 

the days to come.

In this background, we wish to meet you personally and convey our appreciation to you on the good 

work you are executing in the Bank and express our wholehearted involvement in areas where we can 

as ex employees of the Bank.

Our Request is to give SIX OF OUR REPRESENTATIVES an appointment to meet you on a day and 

time convenient to you. As we have to travel to Mumbai from different places like Kolkotta, Bangalore 

and Ahmedabad, we request your secretariat to kindly inform us sufficiently in advance about our 

requested meeting.

Thanking you ,

Truly Yours

 
(Rasik Acharya) (

Chairman President Convenor

(Affiliated to AIBRF)
No. 33, 5th Cross, Malleshwaram, Bangalore - 560 003    

E-Mail : kevinaik@gmail.com
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